
  

 
 

Motion – October 22, 2019 Regular Meeting of Council 

 
Background: 

At the October 8, 2019, Regular Meeting of Council, Councillor Andrew Dowie gave notice of his 
intention to bring a Motion before Council to consider regarding consultation by Canada Post with 
municipalities on the locating or relocating of Community Mail Boxes (CMBs).  

In 2015, Canada Post transitioned from door-to-door mail service and began installing new CMBs 
within the Town. 

As the Town’s opposition to the transition to CMB was not successful, it has encouraged a collaborative 
approach by Canada Post in determining appropriate locations for CMBs as the Town has in-depth 
knowledge of local areas, neighbourhoods, and community safety. 

 
Resolution: 
 
The following Resolution is proposed for Council’s consideration: 
 
Moved by:  Councillor Andrew Dowie 
Seconded by:  
 

Whereas one of the five strategic priorities adopted by the Council of The Corporation of the Town 
of Tecumseh (Town) is to make the Town an even better place to live, work and invest through a 
shared vision for our residents and newcomers; 
 
And Whereas the Town supports collaboration with organizations to pursue common goals in 
promoting the Town and local businesses; 
 

And Whereas the Town has in-depth knowledge of local areas, neighbourhoods, and community 
safety. 

 
Now Therefore Be It Hereby Resolved That the Town encourages Canada Post to consult with its 
Administration prior to making any decisions regarding the locating and relocating of Community 
Mail Box locations within the Town’s limits. 

 


